
 

  

 
Lisa D. Nordstrom 
Lead Counsel 
lnordstrom@idahopower.com 
 

 
October 5, 2015 
 
 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Filing Center 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, Oregon  97301 

 
 RE: UM 1710, Idaho Power Company’s (“Idaho Power”) Request for Cost-Effectiveness 

Exceptions for Specific Demand-Side Management (“DSM”) Electric Measures and 
Programs 

       
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 Per Order Nos. 94-590 and 15-200, as well as discussion between the Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon Staff and Idaho Power, Idaho Power is to submit a DSM cost-effectiveness 
exception filing each year in the month of October listing any additional measures or programs that 
require an exception.   
 
 After a recent review of its current programs and measures, Idaho Power has determined 
that there are no additional or new programs or measures requiring an exception; therefore, Idaho 
Power will not make an annual DSM exceptions filing in 2015.   
 

  If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Darlene Nemnich at (208) 

388-2505 or dnemnich@idahopower.com. 

 
        Sincerely, 
       
       

 
        Lisa D. Nordstrom 
        Lead Counsel 
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